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Celebrating 86 Years of Service In Sierra Madre and surrounding Communities! 

Dear Community Partner: 

The Sierra Madre Kiwanis Club recently celebrated it’s 89th year of service to 
Sierra Madre and surrounding communities.  During this time we have help 
make a positive impact on thousands of lives, young and old.  Our programs, 
which are focused on “Changing the World, One Child, One Community At A 
Time”, are broad in scope, as we realize that in order to save our children, we 
have to help change the communities in which they live. 

So what does Sierra Madre Kiwanis Club do? 
 
Provides Funding for  The ImagineArt Program for School Children through 
   Creative Arts 
Supports the Sierra Madre Halloween Parade and Contest 
Sponsors the Annual Sierra Madre Scarecrow Contest 
Sponsors the Arcadia High School Key Club—200 students 
Sponsors the Sierra Madre Middle School Builders Club—90 students 
Provides Sierra Madre Christmas Trees in Kersting Court 
Supports Huck Finn Fishing Derby 
Sponsors the Challenger Kid's Summer Reading Program & SM Public Libary  
Provide Grants for local students and schools 
 
Past activities also included: 
Purchased and Installed in the Hart Park House  Multi-Media Sound System  
Established the Sierra Madre Emergency Radio Station 
Helped purchase Computers for Sierra Madre  Library 
Tables & Chairs for Senior Center 
Equipment for Youth Activity Center 
Landscaping for  Goldberg Park 
Support of Lizzie's Trail Inn/Jack's "Tack Shack" 
Installation of lighting for the Memorial Park Bandshell 
Construction of Memorial Park Pergola 
Supported the Sierra Madre Swimming Pool Improvements 
Fundraisinig for purchase of ambulance 
 
….and much more 
 

In order to continue our activities, we engage in activities such as our ANNUAL 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST.  This year, the event will be held on September  
24, 2016 in conjunction with a Pet Wellness and Adoption Fair.  We will be 
selling the best breakfast available for the mere price of $5!  All proceeds go to 
our community services activities for children.   

But, we can’t do it alone.  Here’s where we need your help.  We are seeking 
sponsors to help us make the event a success.  Won’t you help us? 

Title Sponsor:  $500 

Flapjack Sponsor  $250 

Griddle Sponsor  $150 

Coffee Supporter  $100 

Sausage Supporter $100 

Donut Supporter  $  50 

Will you help us?  Please fill out the attached sponsorship form and send your 
check to the address listed on the left. 

We appreciate your support. 

Thanking you in advance, 
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